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From:

Sent: 11 December 2020 13:40

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan Feedback - serious objections to more development in Whitminster!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Consulation response

I'm a resident of Whitminster village and I 

- object to development of site WHI012 (Land South of Hyde Lane, Whitminster) which is well outside the existing 

development boundary and is served by an undrained single lane road that cannot support twenty houses.  

- object to development of PGP1 (Land at Grove End Farm) for up to 2,250 houses as it will destroy the local 

character of Whitminster village and extend urban sprawl from Stroud through to Whitminster. 

 

I feel there should be small hamlets rather than overload the structure. Villages can still exist but smaller ones will 

be created.  There isn’t any infrastructure in place.  Schools, shops etc but that’s what a village is. You will make it 

into a massive town and then make it way too busy Regards   

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


